Hi all!

We are pleased to announce an interview with Judge Christopher Greenwood, The International Court of Justice, which takes place on 2 March, from 16:00 - 17:00 in Gamle festsal, Domus Acacemica building (DA).

Chair: Professor Mads Andenæs, Department of Public International Law

This is a great opportunity for all students since it is an exclusive meeting with one of the judges from the The International Court of Justice.

For more information, please visit:

 $\underline{http://www.jus.uio.no/ior/forskning/omrader/folkerett/arrangementer/andre/2010/greenwood-gjesteforlesning.html}$